
 

 

CITY OF CARSON 
 

 

 

October 16, 2014 
IMPORTANT - PLEASE READ 

 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

Avalon Boulevard Pavement Reconstruction I405 freeway to 223rd Street 
Project No. 1330 – Federal No. 5403(023) 

 
Dear Resident and Property/Business Owner: 
 
IN AN EFFORT TO KEEP YOU INFORMED, WE WOULD LIKE TO SHARE THE FOLLOWING 
INFORMATION WITH YOU. 
 
The City of Carson has contracted with All American Asphalt to resurface Avalon Boulevard.  Please see 
location MAP on back. This project entails construction of new pavement and striping, and minor concrete 
sidewalk improvements including curb, gutter, sidewalk, access ramps and cross gutter. 
 
The contractor, All American Asphalt, has already begun work on this project.  During the month of October, 
only day shift work is being performed, from 7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.  During the month 
of November, only night shift work will be performed and will take place from 8:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. Monday 
through Friday. Weekend work may occur, however, it is not expected and all attempts will be made to minimize 
this.  Work began on October 13, 2014 and it is anticipated that work will be completed before the Thanksgiving 
holiday. 
 
Although inconveniences are associated with public improvement projects, it is our goal to complete this work in 
the most expeditious manner and with minimum inconvenience to residents and businesses.  All driveways will 
be open at all times during construction.  Your cooperation in observing all traffic control, parking restrictions, 
and flagmen is greatly appreciated. 
 
We will work with the City’s Integrated Waste Management Section to ensure that your refuse is collected on its 
regular collection day. 
 
Thank you for your assistance while we work to improve the City of Carson.  If you have any emergency or 
extenuating circumstances, please let us know so that we may work with you.  

 
For more information, please check the City of Carson Web Site http://ci.carson.ca.us, click on construction 
projects or please call one of the following Representatives on site: 

Majid Hooshvar 
Construction Inspection Supervisor 

City of Carson 
Office: (310) 847- 3520 

Cell: (949) 300-4529 
7:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. M. to F. 

Foreman 
All American Asphalt 
Cell:  (951) 232-3953 

 
“24 Hours” 

All American Asphalt Offices 
Office: (951) 736-7600 
Fax:  (951) 739-4671 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. M. to F. 
After hours contact Brenda at  

(951) 453-8797 

 
ALL AMERICAN ASPHAULT THANKS YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE DURING THESE IMPROVEMENTS. 

 


